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Thursday 25th May 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to the final newsletter of this half-term. It has been another busy one and next half-term 

will be even busier, with many events to look forward to! Please do continue to check the key dates 

at the bottom of our newsletters, as they do occasionally change, or are added to. 

Mrs Talbott 

This afternoon, we sadly said goodbye to Mrs Talbott as she moves on to her new role with the NHS. 

Mrs Talbott has been a valuable member of our team for the past four years; we thank her for her 

many contributions to the school with PE, music and Spanish, and wish her the best of luck in her 

new job. 

Crackmore visit to Nothe Fort 

On Tuesday, Crackmore visited Nothe Fort in Weymouth as part of their Britain at War topic. The 

children were all dressed as evacuees to create an authentic 1940s experience. At the fort, they 

experienced a variety of scenarios, including a 1940s shop, classroom, kitchen/laundry, a talk from 

an ARP warden and a look around the ramparts. The children all had a great time and the volunteers 

were impressed by their knowledge. 

Gainsborough Inspire session 

On Wednesday, Gainsborough class enjoyed a fantastic minibeast themed INSPIRE session. The 

activities were all linked to the seven areas of learning in the Early Years Foundation Stage. The most 

popular activity by far was the clay minibeasts which helped develop the children's fine motor skills.  

Sun Protection 

As we approach the warmest months of the year, please ensure that your child is appropriately 

protected against the sun by sending them to school with a sun hat and sun cream already applied. 

PTFA 

Thanks so much to everyone for participating in the Break the Rules day! We loved seeing all of the 

children with funky hair colours and tattoos at the school gates this morning! 

 

All school children will be coming home with our Summer Fun Day Raffle Tickets today! These are for 

our normal raffle and they are £1.00 per ticket; you can purchase via ParentPay or cash. Please 

return any unwanted tickets to the school with cash in the envelope provided. 
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We have over 50 prizes up for grabs so far, including family days out, hampers, gift vouchers and 

more! Over the next few weeks you will see the prizes come up daily on our social media page, so 

please like our page if you haven’t done so already! 

 

Remember we need volunteers for the fun day; if we don’t have enough people, we will have to 

cancel the event so please help if you can!  

 

We are running a sponsored event for after half term to raise money for a Sporting charity of the 

school’s choosing and to purchase new sports equipment for the school. Please encourage your 

children to run or walk 5km, 10km or 15km over the course of the week and ask family/friends/work 

colleagues to sponsor them! Let’s get active and raise some money!!  

 

Thanks for your continued support and have a great half term! 

Reborne 
 
Year 6 students are invited to come along to the youth club after half term. Tuesday evening, 6-8pm, 
£1 entry – games, crafts, tournaments or just chill out in a safe place. 
Any queries, please contact Yvonne on office@rebornechurch.org 
 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr S. Sweatman 

 

Summer Term 2023 Key Dates for Parents 

INSET DAY – end of half term 26th May 

Y6 Bude Residential 4th to 9th June 

Top Link Sports Festival – King Arthur’s 6th June 

Newtown Inspire 9am-10.30am 7th June 

Mandy Peters (Parent and Family support adviser) 

meeting for parents – 2:30pm  

12th June 

Coffee Morning for Parents with Mrs Heap – 9:00am  14th June 

PTFA Summer Fayre 24th June  

Sports Day 26th June 

Reserve Sports day 3rd July 
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Y6 Performance Dress Rehearsal (to school) 10th July 

Y6 Show (Afternoon Performance) 11th July 

Y6 Show (Evening Performance) 12th July 

End of Year Reports home 14th July 

Choir to Somerset Singing Festival 

Evening Performance 

17th July 

Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly and party 20th July 

PTFA Beach theme Mufti Day and Ice Cream Van 

Term Ends 

21st July 

 

 

 

 


